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The Fishers Police Department Citizens Academy Alumni Association awarded 
the first annual scholarship certificate to Hamilton Southeastern High School 
(HSE) senior Lerin Morkal. 
 
Ms. Morkal will be attending IUPUI intending to major in journalism, hoping to 
combine Journalism studies with her interest in criminal justice. She started in 
journalism and photography at HSE working on the yearbook. Morkal also 
graduated from the Fishers Police Departments Teen Academy and helped 
Fishers Police Officer Edward Gebhart with several Teen Academy groups after 
she graduated from the one she attended. 
 
The Fishers Police Department Citizens Academy Alumni Association 
scholarship committee selected Morkal from among a talented group of 
applicants. The Alumni wish her success in her future studies.  
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